
From: Holcombe, Rebecca [Rebecca.Holcombe@vermont.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 9:23 PM 
To: Pepper, James 
Subject: Re: Memo to Supts and BusMgrs regarding preK SDC 
 

 
btw, we have followed up on every complaint that a superintendent was refusing to 
compensate districts.  so far, not a single complaint has held up once investigated.  
 
------------------------- 

Rebecca Holcombe, Secretary of Education 

Vermont Agency of Education 

219 North Main Street, Suite 402 

Barre, VT  05641 

(802) 479-1060 

Rebecca.Holcombe@vermont.gov 

 

 

 

  

 
From: Holcombe, Rebecca 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 9:19:01 PM 
To: Pepper, James 
Subject: Re: Memo to Supts and BusMgrs regarding preK SDC  
  

this is how we revised it. 
 
------------------------- 

Rebecca Holcombe, Secretary of Education 

Vermont Agency of Education 

219 North Main Street, Suite 402 

Barre, VT  05641 

(802) 479-1060 

Rebecca.Holcombe@vermont.gov 

 

 
 

  

 
From: Pepper, James 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 9:11:57 PM 
To: Holcombe, Rebecca 
Subject: Fwd: Memo to Supts and BusMgrs regarding preK SDC  
  



Here are the notes from dcf. I agree with them. Let me know if you don't.  
 
James Pepper  

Director of Intergovernmental Affairs 
802-279-1086 (c) 
802-828-6403 (o) 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Wisdom, Leslie" <Leslie.Wisdom@vermont.gov> 
Date: November 10, 2016 at 5:19:57 PM EST 
To: "Pepper, James" <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> 
Cc: "Schatz, Ken" <Ken.Schatz@vermont.gov>, "Murphy, Reeva" 
<Reeva.Murphy@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: Memo to Supts and BusMgrs regarding preK SDC 

Hi Pepper, 
  
Please see attached comments from DCF.  Sorry for the delay in responding.  Ken was 
not available most of the day and we are just now seeing your email.  Please let me 
know if you have any questions.   
  
Thanks, 
Leslie 
  
Leslie Wisdom 
General Counsel 
Department for Children and Families 
tel.         802.241.0944  
mobile 802.585.4852  
  
This email message may contain privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended 
recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this email message is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and 
delete this email message from your computer. CAUTION: The Agency of Human Services cannot ensure the 
confidentiality or security of email transmissions. 
  
  

From: Schatz, Ken  
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 4:12 PM 
To: Wisdom, Leslie <Leslie.Wisdom@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Memo to Supts and BusMgrs regarding preK SDC 
  
FYI - just this now, haven't read. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
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From: "Pepper, James" <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> 
Date: November 10, 2016 at 1:46:59 PM EST 
To: "Schatz, Ken" <Ken.Schatz@vermont.gov>, "Murphy, Reeva" 
<Reeva.Murphy@vermont.gov> 
Subject: FW: Memo to Supts and BusMgrs regarding preK SDC 

Ken and Reeva – Rebecca wants this to go out today to superintendents. 
Will you take a look and get back to me asap if you have concerns.  
  
From: Holcombe, Rebecca  
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 1:21 PM 
To: Pepper, James <James.Pepper@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Memo to Supts and BusMgrs regarding preK SDC 
  
This is going out today 
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